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Happy Holidays from Norwalk PTO!
To join PTO, sign up here

Questions? Comments? email us! WarriorPTO @gmail.com

https://forms.gle/5hLMx2vbco5UcxdE7




Popcorn Helpers Needed!!! Orchard Hills is continuing Wednesday Popcorn days for     
their Leader in Me program and needs helpers to pop popcorn and staff the

Warrior store! Sign up here for DECEMBER 21st as well as the spring dates! 

November Public Meeting: PTO held a public meeting on November 17th at 7pm at 

City State Bank Community Room.  Minutes from that meeting can be accessed here.  Our 

next public meeting is scheduled for April 6th at 7pm, City State Bank Community Room.  All 

are welcome!

End of the Year Wrap Up
Warrior Dash Prizes delivered

Conference meals provided

Apparel sales 

Teacher Wishlist program continues – over $7,000 of requested materials have been 

provided to teachers at Lakewood, Orchard Hills, and Oviatt this fall and we plan 

to continue purchasing items for teachers throughout the school year!

Upcoming event: Warrior Reads        Blast off with Reading! 
Warrior Reads is a month long event in January sponsored by the PTO.  Encourage your 

kids, friends, and neighbors to participate by completing reading challenges and 

gathering donations of support to win some really cool prizes! Student information will be 

sent home after the holiday break!  Spread the word and get excited! It is going to be a 

fun month for all of our students! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4AACA82CA5FDC16-orchard2
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Rz6AKTIWFgN1zzT-HBV9JaHnNHVvYICPZYrZ1bmebKo/edit?usp=sharing

